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INDEPENDENT REGULATORV
REVIEW COMMISSION

I have a property at 348 TurkeyHill Road in Olanta Pa. I had my well collapse last week I
believe from all the fracturing and seismographic work on and near my property.
I have just sent a note to the gas company and I have spoke with several of their
subcontractors and have not gotten any response as of yet. They all seem to be pointing the
finger at each other and no one is stepping up to accept responsibility.
I have had it re-drilled and cased. I have pictures of their trucks on my property less than
200 feet from my well. I have pictures of a blasting hole about 500 feet from my well. I know
there is a fracturing well within 1.2 miles of my well.
I feel they are responsible and I want some action taken.

Thank you.

Steve Ricci
stevericci@verizon.net


